
Financial status and forecast 
Grant funding from the California Department of Water Resources in the amount of $10 million was approved in September 2016 via AB 1585 
legislation.  The Grant Agreement between DWR and MCWRA has been executed and efforts are underway to implement the grant funding.  A 
work plan and schedule describing the use of the grant funds to develop the project is summarized below: 
 

BUDGET CATEGORY Grant Amount 
Cost 

Share 
Total Project Cost 

A) Project Administration $2,374,858 $0 $2,374,858 

B) Land Purchase / Easements 244,000 0 244,000 

C) Planning / Design / Engineering and 
Environmental Documentation 

7,381,142 0 7,381,142 

GRAND TOTAL     $10,000,000 

 
The DWR Grant funds will allow the development of the project to the point where CEQA approval is obtained, permits are in place, and 
permanent project bond financing is secured from a successful Proposition 218 property tax assessment initiative currently planned for the 4th 
Quarter, 2018.   
 








